
 

 

27th November 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 2 Visit to Tatton Park 
 
As part of Year 2’s ‘Trash to Treasure’ topic, which will start when we return after the Christmas holidays, 
we will be looking at the Victorians. To bring the topic to life we have booked a trip to Tatton Park, where 
the children will be taken back to 1887 and will have to work together as Victorians to get the house ready 
for a visit from the Prince and Princess of Wales! 
 
The date of each class visit is as follows:   
  

 2LT and half of 2JD will be going on Tuesday 30th January 
 2SH and half of 2JD will be going on Wednesday 31st January 

 
We will be leaving school just after 9.00am and travelling by coach to Tatton Park. We will be back in 
time for the end of the day at 3:30pm.   
 
Please provide your child with a packed lunch for the trip. All children who have a school meal can be 

provided with a school packed lunch if they would like one, alternatively they may bring their own lunch 

from home. If you would like school to provide a packed lunch for your child please indicate on the reply 

slip below and return to school no later than Tuesday 16th January. 

 
A minimum contribution of £15.50 to help cover the transport costs would be appreciated. If we do not 

receive sufficient contributions, the trip may have to be cancelled.  Please return your slip and payment 

to the school office in an envelope with your child’s name, class, amount enclosed and what the 

slip/payment is for by Tuesday 16th January.  Alternatively, payment can be made online via SIMS 

Agora. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the trip being funded by school. 

 
The organisers at Tatton Park have sent some suggestions of costumes for the day, which we have 
attached it for you to look at. It would be great to see the children (and adults) dressed up!  
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Laura Thomas, Chelsey Daley, Helen Savage & Natalie Hickman  
Year 2 Teachers 
 
 
 



 

 

Year 2 Visit to Tatton Park 
 

Name: _____________________________________________  Class: ________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to go on the Year 2 Tatton Park trip    [   ] 

 

I have enclosed a contribution of £15.50    /    My child is eligible for Pupil Premium (delete as 

appropriate) 

 

I would like school to provide a packed lunch.  [   ]  

 

Choice of Sandwich: Ham [   ] Cheese [   ] Tuna [   ] Hummus [   ]     Egg [   ] 

 

I will provide a packed lunch for my child.  [   ] 

 

 

Signed : ____________________________________________(Parent/Carer)    Date: ______________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


